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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This year our whole school trip will take place at the Cotswold Wildlife Park and Gardens on 
Tuesday 25th June.  
 
We ask that your child arrives at school promptly as we will all be leaving on coaches at 9.00am.  
We aim to be back at school by 4.00pm.  All children will require a packed lunch, these can be 
ordered via ParentPay, no later than the 20th June.  If you ordered lunches before half term, please 
check on ParentPay as some meals were deleted when the menu updated for the trip.  
Alternatively, you can provide a lunch from home.  Children should wear full school uniform and 
bring a water bottle, waterproof coat and named school hat.   
 
The office will be manned should you need to contact school for any reason during the day. Staff on 
the trip will take a full list of emergency telephone numbers to contact parents/carers should the 
need arise.  Any medication, inhalers etc. for specific children will travel with the class teachers on 
the day. 

 
We would very much like to thank the Hanbury Parochial Charities who have very generously 
agreed to fund the cost of the coaches for this trip following our application to the charity.  We are 
therefore able to offer the cost of this trip at a greatly reduced price of just £9 per pupil. 

 
Please can we ask for payments and permission to be made via ParentPay no later than Friday 21st 
June.  If we do not receive sufficient funds than we may have to consider cancelling the trip and it 
will impact planning for trips in the future. Those children in receipt of pupil premium will be 
funded, insurance costs for all children will be covered by the school.   
 
We are all looking forward to a great day out. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Aaron McDonagh 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 


